Fﬁ Applegate
Group, in..

Water Resource Advisors for the West

RECEIVED

AUG 312017

OF RECLAMATION
MINING AND SAFETY

August 30, 2017

Mr. Michael Cunningham

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Leyden Pit Corrective Action Extension [#M-1983-139]

Dear Mr. Cunninghan:

This letter is requesting an extension on the current cotrective action due date of 9/15/17 for the
following inspection topics: Availability of Records and Hydrologic Balance. The extension will
consist of 60 days, followed by a revaluation for an additional extension if necessary, This
extension is due to delayed coordination between those involved with the mentioned inspection
topics.

Thank you,
Applegate Group, Inc.

-
-

Katy Bilisoly, E.I,
Water Resource Engineer

cc! Mike Applegate
AG File No. 01-236

1490 W. 121* Avenue, Suite 100 823 Grand Avenue, Suite 120
Denver, CO 80234 Glenwood Springs, CO 1601

303-452-6611
wivw.applegategroup,.comn




